Campus Announcements for the week of 06/16/2008

Table of Contents

01. Administrative

1. Ride Sharing

03. Workshops/Courses/Training

1. Register for Lotus Notes training now before classes fill up!

04. Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

1. Welcome! Dr. Read Montague, Brown Foundation Professor of Neuroscience

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

1. Science And Research Awareness Series (SARAS)

2. Kids Health & Safety Expo

06. Charitable

1. 2008 Kiwanis/Plymouth Car Show and Craft Fair

2. The Paul Simons 2nd Annual Memorial Bike Ride

07. Culture & Entertainment

- 1. 13th Annual Stony Brook Film Festival Passes On Sale Call 631-632-ARTS [2787] or visitstonybrookfilmfestival.com
- 2. For best seats, buy Staller Center Live Performance tickets early! 631-632-ARTS [2787] orvisit www.stallercenter.com.
- 3. Stony Brook Soccer Nights
- 4. Campus Recreation Kayak Trips

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses

- 1. Advanced Microsoft Excel: Modules I & II
- 2. Advanced Access
- 3. Microsoft PowerPoint
- 4. Defensive Driving Class

- 5. Pottery On the Wheel Classes
- 6. Beaded Jewelry Class
- 7. A Passion for Pastels
- 8. Drawing basics
- 9. After Capture Digital Photo Workshop

09. Research

- 1. Free Program for Expectant & New Parents
- 2. Take Part In Clinical Research Studies
- 3. Seeking VolunteersPost-Menopausal Women on Hormone Replacement Therapy
- 4. Are You Overweight?
- 5. Seeking volunteersChildren Eight to Seventeen Years of Age With a Diagnosis of Irritable Bowel Syndrome (IBS)
- 6. Did you know that most people are infected with Oral Herpes?
- 7. Volunteers Wanted For A Research Study of an investigational drug for genital warts.
- 8. Research Study on First-Time Expectant Parents

10. Miscellaneous

- 1. New & Used Goods Sale
- 2. Fitness and Nature Walk through the Ashley Schiff Preserve, Wednesdays at 7:30 a.m.
- 3. New ~ Southampton Summer Camps632-4933
- 4. Seawolves Sport Camps at Stony Brook632-4550

01. Administrative

1. Ride Sharing

As part of its ongoing effort to address constituency concerns, Stony Brook University wishes to

advise the University community about a voluntary on-line ride sharing program. This program is supported by Long Island Transportation Management Inc., and is designed to save money, ease daily commuting and reduce traffic congestion.

NuRide is a ride network where participants can plan trips on-line and get rewarded for riding together. According to the program literature (www.nuride.com), membership is free, there are no usage commitments and participants earn reward points from sponsors for every trip taken, whether the service is used 1 day a month or 5 days a week.

Other options are detailed on Long Island Transportation Management's website, and may be better suited to your individual needs.

Participation in any program of this nature is entirely voluntary. The University makes no representations or warranties about your fellow riders or participant satisfaction

Submitted by: Lynn A. Davis/Admin

03. Workshops/Courses/Training

1. Register for Lotus Notes training now before classes fill up!

Click here to go to our website, read the classroom training descriptions and register for the classes that you need. While your at the Training page don't forget to access the online training materials.

http://clientsupport.stonybrook.edu/public/notes/notestraining/index.shtml

Submitted by: Kim Rant/DoIT

04. Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

1. Welcome! Dr. Read Montague, Brown Foundation Professor of Neuroscience

Come one! Come All! DR.Read Montague will be presenting a seminar entitled "Using the Computational Models to Define and Track Control Signals during Learning and Sequential Choice" on Thursday, June 26, 2008 in the Wang center, Lecture Hall 1 at 1:45pm. Refreshments will be served!

Submitted by: Darschay Harris-Franklin/Prov

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

1. Science And Research Awareness Series (SARAS)

"I love Science"

If you answered "YES" to any one of the above questions try to answer the next three.

If you don't have definitive answers to the above statements, participate in "Science and Research Awareness Series" (SARAS) being organized by the Department of Anesthesiology at Stony Brook Medical Center in the summer of 2008 (July 7-24).

This program consists of lectures, expert's views, video workshops and hands-on-workshops.

Though this program is designed for high school and undergraduate students, it is open for everyone who is interested in Biomedical Sciences.

For complete program details, students comments, video excerpts and application material, click on the following website link: http://anesthesia.stonybrook.edu/saras.html

http://anesthesia.stonybrook.edu/saras.html

Submitted by: Srinivas Pentyala/UHMC

2. Kids Health & Safety Expo

Hosted by Stony Brook University Medical Center

Wednesday, July 9, 10 am-3 pm

Flowerfield, 199 Mills Pond Road, St. James

2 Rooms of Exhibitors: Giveaways, Car Seat Safety, Free Health Screenings, Free Dental Screenings, Health and Nutrition Tips, Immunization Information, Kiddie Exercise Demos,

Sparky's Fire Safety House, Child ID Kit. Free Fun For The Whole Family Featuring:

The Silly Magician: 11-11:45 am & 2-2:45 pm

I Am the Boss of My Body:12 noon presented by Parents for Megan's Law

Go Active with Ronald McDonald: 1-2 pm Raffle Prizes Drawn Throughout The Day!

For More Information Call (631) 444-4000 or visit: Calendar of Events at

www. Stony Brook Medical Center. org

Submitted by: Catherine Mcwilliams/UHMC

06. Charitable

1. 2008 Kiwanis/Plymouth Car Show and Craft Fair

On Sunday, June 22, 2008 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., The Kiwanis Club of the Mastics and the LI Regional Plymouth Owners Club will be hosing a Car Show & Craft Fair at Calabro Airport (entrance on Dawn Dr. just east of the William Floyd Parkway). Admission is \$5.00 for adults, children under 12 are free. All proceeds from this event will be going to the Sunrise Fund at

[&]quot;I am taking Biology as one of my courses"

[&]quot;What should I do next?"

[&]quot;What are the different careers and fields in Biomedical Sciences?"

[&]quot;How can I plan for my future in the field of Biomedical Sciences?"

Stony Brook University Medical Center and Kamp Kiwanis.

Submitted by: Victoria Irwin/UHMC

2. The Paul Simons 2nd Annual Memorial Bike Ride

The Paul Simons Foundation will be sponsoring the 2nd annual Memorial Bike Ride which will be held on Sunday, June 22, 2008 - 8:00 a.m. registration, 9:00 a.m. start time. The route will circle west campus, beginning and ending at the SAC Loop, a 3 mile ride. You can ride as many times as you like from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. Please use the link to obtain the registration form.

http://www.avalonparkandpreserve.org

Submitted by: Christine Quinn/Pres

07. Culture & Entertainment

1. 13th Annual Stony Brook Film Festival Passes On Sale - Call 631-632-ARTS [2787] or visitstonybrookfilmfestival.com

A \$65 Film Pass guarantees entry to all of the Stony Brook Film Festival's new independent films screening over ten days, July 17-26. The pass also includes a Passholder/Filmmaker Reception. Discounts for passholders for the Opening Night Party and Closing Night Awards Reception on Stage - tickets are \$20. Individual tickets to films and parties go on sale July 7 subject to availability.

http://www.stonybrookfilmfestival.com

Submitted by: Julie Greene/CAS

2. For best seats, buy Staller Center Live Performance tickets early! 631-632-ARTS [2787] orvisit www.stallercenter.com.

Staller Center's live performance season starts Saturday, October 4 with a special concert by the Emerson String Quartet to celebrate 20 years as Staller Center. "An Evening with Patti Lupone and Mandy Patinkin" on Saturday, March 7 is Staller's 2009 Gala. Jazz greats, classical masters, dance programs, and children's shows abound. Visit stallercenter.com to find out more and purchase tickets online or call 631-632-ARTS.

http://stallercenter.com

Submitted by: Julie Greene/CAS

3. Stony Brook Soccer Nights

Wednesday nights are now officially Stony Brook Soccer Nights. If anyone is interested in playing soccer and would like to play with the SBUMC Soccer Team that played in the Campus Intramural Soccer league, come on out on Wednesday nights as we want to continue playing just for fun and would like to get as many people from the hospital as we can get. Please feel free to bring friends, family, and your co-workers. This really is just for fun and exercise so if you don't know how to play or haven't played in years don't worry about it. If you are interested and would like more information please contact David Harris in the Hospital CQI Department at 4-4710 or via Lotus Notes.

Submitted by: David Harris/UHMC

4. Campus Recreation Kayak Trips

The Department of Campus Recreation will be organizing 3 kayaking trips in Port Jefferson Harbor on Friday, June 20th (there are 8 spots left, Friday July 18th and on Monday, August 11th @ 10:30am (time may vary due to tide schedule). Registration Fee is \$25.00 per person/trip which includes kayak rental and lunch. Undergraduate students registered for summer classes are free. This trip is for beginner/intermediate kayakers in good health and will be approximately 4 to 5 hours in length. Only students, faculty & staff of the University are eligible to participate. Registration is limited to 8 double kayaks or 16 participants. For more information, please contact David Hairston at 632-7120.

http://studentaffairs.stonybrook.edu/rec/index.shtml

Submitted by: David Hairston/Pres

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses

1. Advanced Microsoft Excel: Modules I & II

NCE 314.1 - 2 sessions - Fee: \$109

Focus on specific functions available in the program and is particularly useful for accountants and budget managers. This special topics course covers graphing and advanced functions.

Section C: Mondays, 1:30pm-4:30pm; July 14 & 21, 2008

NCE 314.2 - 2 sessions - Fee: \$109

Focus on specific functions available in the program and is particularly useful for accountants and budget managers. This advanced topics course covers multiple file management, linking, consolidating, auto-filter, pivot table and macros.

Section C: Mondays, 1:30pm-4:30pm; July 28 & August 4, 2008

Prerequisite: Introduction to Microsoft Excel or equivalent experience

10% discount University employees and students, CSEA LEAP Vouchers accepted

Registration Form at http://www.stonybrook.edu/spd/career/registration.html

For questions call 632-7022

http://www.stonybrook.edu/spd/computer

Submitted by: Amy Margolies/Prov

2. Advanced Access

NCE 317.1 - 4 sessions - Fee: \$209

Add power to you database by creating custom forms, reports and advanced techniques with tables, queries and macros. There will be a review of using relational databases and mastering relationships.

For a full description of this class, and to register go to SPD Website at http://www.stonybrook.edu/spd/computer

For questions call 632-7022

10% discount for University employees, spouses, and Students. CSEA LEAP Vouchers accepted CSEA LEAP Vouchers accepted

Section C: Mondays, 10am-1pm; July 14, 21, 28 & August 4, 2008

http://www.stonybrook.edu/spd/computer

Submitted by: Amy Margolies/Prov

3. Microsoft PowerPoint

NCE 318 - 5 sessions - Fee: \$259

Creating Dynamic Presentations with PowerPoint. A must for sales professionals, trainers, teachers and business presenters, this course demonstrates how to create and combine text and graphics for professional-looking business presentations. Learn to create your own slide presentation in a minimum amount of time.

Prerequisite: Introduction to Windows or equivalent experience.

Section B: Thursdays, 10am-1pm; July 17, 24 & 31; August 7 & 14, 2008

10% discount University employees and students, CSEA LEAP Vouchers accepted Visit our website at www.stonybrook.edu/spd/computer for registration information

http://www.stonybrook.edu/spd/computer

Submitted by: Amy Margolies/Prov

4. Defensive Driving Class

The Empire Safety Council Accident Prevention Workshop which emphasizes traffic safety awareness is proven to reduce both accidents and traffic citations. Your attitudes and behaviors affect the way you drive. Learn to be a defensive driver and save 10% on your auto insurance (liability and collision) and reduce up to four points on your driving record. This is a six hour course. Two Wednesdays; 7/09 & 7/16, 5:30 pm 8:30 pm, \$31/student, \$35/non-student. Pre registration is required. Other classes are also available! For a full brochure and information,

contact The Craft Center, Student Union room 049, 631-632-6822, email us craftcenter@notes.cc.sunysb.edu, or look at our website www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

Submitted by: Jenny Labonte/GST

5. Pottery On the Wheel Classes

Beginners through Intermediate levels receive a good foundation in the methods of throwing on the potter's wheel while making a variety of forms. Glaze and surface designs will be demonstrated. Fee includes use of glazes, some firings and CERAMIC MEMBERSHIP. \$80/Student, \$100/Non-student; Pre registration required.Different schedules are availabe. Five weeks classes start in june 18th, June 19th and June 24th 6 to 8 pm. For a full brochure and information, contact The Craft Center, Student Union room 049, 631-632-6822, email us craftcenter@notes.cc.sunysb.edu, or look at our website www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

http://www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

Submitted by: Jenny Labonte/GST

6. Beaded Jewelry Class

Create your own unique beaded accessories. Learn about the different stringing materials, tools and findings for glass beading. Learn how professionals crimp and attach clasps for a pleasing aesthetic. Materials fee of \$10 due to instructor at class. Wednesday, 7/30, 5:45 pm 8:15 pm \$30/student, \$38/non-student; Union Lower-Level Studio 081. Pre registration is required. Other classes are also available! For a full brochure and information, contact The Craft Center, Student Union room 049, 631-632-6822, email us craftcenter@notes.cc.sunysb.edu, or look at our website www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

Submitted by: Jenny Labonte/GST

7. A Passion for Pastels

With their velvety bloom, softness and fresh, bright colors, pastels are one of the most attractive of all media. Here is an opportunity to explore basic techniques that will enable you to enjoy the directness and spontaneity of this classic art form. Five Wednesdays, begins 6/25, 6:00 pm 8:00 pm. \$60/student, \$80/non-student. Pre registration is required. Other classes are also available! For a full brochure and information, contact The Craft Center, Student Union room 049, 631-632-6822, email us craftcenter@notes.cc.sunysb.edu, or look at our website www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

http://www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

Submitted by: Jenny Labonte/GST

8. Drawing basics

This course is for the beginner or for those who want to brush up on their drawing skills. Emphasis will be on traditional drawing techniques. Using pencil and charcoal student will work from still lifes and photographs. Five Tuesdays, begins 6/24, 6:00 pm 8:00 pm. \$60/student, \$80/non-student . Pre registration is required. Other classes are also available! For a full brochure and information, contact The Craft Center, Student Union room 049, 631-632-6822, email us craftcenter@notes.cc.sunysb.edu, or look at our website www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

http://www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

Submitted by: Jenny Labonte/GST

9. After Capture Digital Photo Workshop

This 2 part workshop will take students through the steps of importing, image adjusting, printing and emailing. From start to finish see how subtle adjustments can make an OK picture into a great picture and once you have your picture, see what the possibilities for post production can be. Discussions will include importance of file size, importing methods, selecting paper, printing and finally how to back up your images. Two Tuesdays; 7/22 & 7/29; 6:00 pm 8:00 pm. \$40/student, \$55/non-student; Union lower level room 062. Pre registration is required. Other classes are also available! For a full brochure and information, contact The Craft Center, Student Union room 049, 631-632-6822, email us craftcenter@notes.cc.sunysb.edu, or look at our website www.stonybrook.edu/craftcenter

Submitted by: Jenny Labonte/GST

09. Research

1. Free Program for Expectant & New Parents

Pregnant or Have a New Baby? Know someone who is?
You may be eligible for the Couple CARE for Parents program if you:
are not married and are expecting or have a new baby 3 months or younger!
This free program focuses on helping expectant or new parents keep their relationship healthy and strong through the stresses and demands of parenting. Topics include infant care, bonding with babies, effective couple communication, managing stress and conflict, and supporting one

The program is offered out of the comfort of your own home. A support person will come to you for 3 home visits and schedule 4 telephone support sessions as well. Scheduling is flexible and includes nights and weekends.

Rebecca Bonanno 631-632-7858 631-632-4677

another.

Email: rbonanno@stonybrook.edu

Web: http://www.psychology.sunysb.edu/ftrlab-/projects/ccp.php YouTube Promo: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l-BrC1JIqkI

http://www.psychology.sunysb.edu/ftrlab-/projects/ccp.php

Submitted by: Ashley Hunt/GST

2. Take Part In Clinical Research Studies

Inquire about Clinical Research Studies. Call Albert Ruenes at (631) 499-8697 or email aruenes@notes.cc.sunysb.edu.

Submitted by: Diane Ruenes/UHMC

3. Seeking VolunteersPost-Menopausal Women on Hormone Replacement Therapy

50-65 years of age for participation in MRI Imaging Research Volunteers should be healthy and not have any metal or electronic implants Call 631-344-3614 Confidentiality Maintained

Submitted by: Diane Ruenes/UHMC

4. Are You Overweight?

We are Seeking Individuals, Both Men and Women, 25 to 40 Years of Age to Participate in a Research Study Looking at "Markers of Pre-Diabetes" in Overweight People This Study is Being Conducted at the General Clinical Research Center (GCRC) at Stony Brook University Hospital.

Participants Will be Compensated up to \$750.00

For More Information, Please Contact Teresa Hunt-Goncalves @ 631-444-9362

Submitted by: Diane Ruenes/UHMC

5. Seeking volunteersChildren Eight to Seventeen Years of Age With a Diagnosis of Irritable Bowel Syndrome (IBS)

The Purpose of this Study is to Determine if Drinkable Aloe Vera Gel will Decrease Symptoms of IBS in Children

It is Important to Explore Simple, Relatively Non-Toxic Therapeutic Options for this Condition Which can be Difficult to Treat

For Further Information Please Contact

Kathy Usmani at (631) 444-8115

Submitted by: Diane Ruenes/UHMC

6. Did you know that most people are infected with Oral Herpes?

Volunteer Men and Women Needed.

Confidentiality maintained.

If you are a man or a woman over the age of 18, you may be eligible to participate in a Clinical Research Study at Stony Brook Medical Center. If you qualify, you may receive a topical medication for Oral Herpes at no cost to you.

For more information please contact Andrea Pressley, LPN,CRC at 444-2758 Participants are compensated \$25.00 for each visit.

Submitted by: Andrea Pressley/UHMC

7. Volunteers Wanted For A Research Study of an investigational drug for genital warts.

Do you have Genital Warts?

You may be eligible to join a clinical research study of an investigational drug for genital warts. Convenient, once-a-day ointment application.

Requirements:

Men and women 18-50 years old.

Must not be pregnant or breastfeeding.

Qualified participants will receive study drug, medical exams and laboratory tests related to the study.

All study related visits and study drug are provided at no cost to eligible participant.

For more information, please call Andrea Pressley, LPN,CRC Department of OB/GYN at 444-2758

Submitted by: Andrea Pressley/UHMC

8. Research Study on First-Time Expectant Parents

Expecting your First Baby?

You may be eligible to participate in a study about your thoughts on becoming parents if you: are married OR living with your partner and are expecting your first child!

Participants will complete two questionnaires: one in your 3rd trimester and one when the baby is 3 months old. They ask about yourself, your relationship, and what you expect parenting to be like.

You will receive a Welcome Baby Package from our sponsor, Babies R Us for completing the first questionnaire.

You will be entered into a raffle to win a gift card to a local restaurant or baby store (e.g. Pace's Steak House, Mosaic, Curry Club, Bliss, Precious & Pampered) for completing the second questionnaire.

Ashley Hunt ash.hunt@gmail.com

Danielle Mitnick Daniellemitnick@gmail.com

631-632-6250

Call now for more information! Tell your friends or family!

Submitted by: Ashley Hunt/GST

10. Miscellaneous

1. New & Used Goods Sale

The Auxiliary is holding a New & Used Goods Sale on Monday, June 23 in the vendor area by the cafeteria and deli.

This will be our biggest sale ever!

Please stop by!

Submitted by: Patricia O'Brien/UHMC

2. Fitness and Nature Walk through the Ashley Schiff Preserve, Wednesdays at 7:30 a.m.

Discover the miles of woodland trails that run through the Stony Brook campus. Every Wednesday morning, Friends of the Ashley Schiff Park Preserve sponsor a fitness and nature study walk, beginning at the trailhead near the traffic circle on Circle Drive. We walk meet every Wednesday at 7:30am, weather permitting. For more information, phone 631-357-3065 or email mcon@optonline.net

http://pbisotopes.ess.sunysb.edu/a-schiff/

Submitted by: Sharon Pavulaan/CEAS

3. New ~ Southampton Summer Camps632-4933

Stony Brook Southampton is proud to announce a new camp program for children between the ages of 8 to 13 on the picturesque 82 acre campus. The camp offers a variety of athletic activities to fill your child's day with exercise and adventure. Campers can choose either a half-day or full day for one, two, three or four weeks' duration. Each day includes a healthy hot lunch. Open House at Southampton Campus are on Saturdays, May 3rd and June 7th from 10AM to 1PM, call for our brochure.

http://www.stonybrook.edu/summercamps

Submitted by: Janice Maggio/Pres

4. Seawolves Sport Camps at Stony Brook632-4550

Stony Brook Athletics provides quality overnight or full day sport programs directed by NCAA Division I college coaches. Each camper is given the opportunity to receive instruction from the top college players in the game today. The Seawolves sports camps are tailored to campers of all

skill levels and abilities so that children have the opportunity to progress at their own rate. We offer Baseball, Softball, Boys Lacrosse, Millon Lacrosse, Boys Soccer, Boys Basketball, Football, Girls Basketball, Girls Lacrosse, Girls Soccer, Strength and Conditioning, Tennis, and Volleyball Camp. Please call for our brochures or visit our website.

http://www.stonybrook.edu/summercamps

Submitted by: Janice Maggio/Pres